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                                January 1, 2011 
 
Beloved friend and brother in Christ, we wish the best of God to you, family and ministry in the 
new year. 
 
It is with great joy that we inform our friends and supporters that Phase 1 of our project of faith 
“Building up the Vision” was completed in December 2010. By the glory of God and in less than 
6 months, God gave us 4.49 acres located along one of the main avenues of our city.  Our new 
temple will be built at 2869 Deans Bridge Road in Augusta, Georgia. We are glad and  
grateful to God and our sympathizers who believed and supported our visión with their prayers 
and love offerings, to you all THANK YOU. On January 2, 2011 we held a ceremony and  
dedicated to the Lord our promised land and declared that it will be a place of prayer, worship, 
salvation, restoration, healing, social assistance and ministry training to those who attend.  
Also in January 2011, we started Phase 2 of our faith project and considering how fast the Lord 
has been working with us, we have decided to modify the theme of our project and it is now   
called “A Vision In Progress” . 
 
Once more, we would like to invite our families, friends  and supporters to be part of Phase 2 of 
our project with their prayers, and the consideration of sending a love offering in support of our 
new temple. We remind you that New Life Ministry  (Ministerio Nueva Vida, Inc) is properly 
registered in the state of Georgia as a non-profit organization and that your love offering will be  
tax-deductible.  
  
Considering the Biblical principles of Romans 13:7 and I Thessalonians 5:12, which require that 
we give honor to those who deserve it, our plan includes the placement of a plaque of recognition 
in a strategic place within our new temple, giving God the glory and listing the names of our 
Faith Heroes that supported our visión with a generous love offering. The categories to identify 
our Fatih Heroes are as follows:  
 
Platinum Hero  ($10,000 or more in a year)  Silver Héro   ($3,000 in a year)              
Gold Héro   ($5,000 in a year) Bronze Hero   ($1,000 in a year 
 
To those who are not able to be part of the previous categories but would still like to honor God 
and help his Kindgom, please send your offering of any amount. The Pastors, leaders and        
congregation of New Life Ministry will be eternally grateful for your prayers and demonstration    
of love in the form of your contributions. 
 
Please send your love offering to:   
New Life Ministry, P.O. Box 5064, Augusta, GA 30916 or give with your credit or debit card 
visiting our webpage at www.ministerionv.com. 
 
Eternally grateful, we declare upon you, your family and your ministry the greatest of all  
blessings.  In his name and at your service,  
 
 
 
 
     Pastor Héctor Cáceres 
     New Life Ministry 
     (Ministerio Nueva Vida)  
 




